
 

Feedback: CIPC Multilateral meeting 
 

Occupational Design (OD)  

The employer reported to labour that the appointment of the service provider who will assist with the 

implementation of the OD was concluded on 31 January 2020 after the signing of the Service Level 

Agreement (SLA). The employer further presented OD guidelines and implementation plan, outlining 

the process that will be followed in implementing the OD. It was reported to labour that a Steering 

Committee comprising nine members, which includes one representative from each recognised trade 

union, will be established to play an oversight role on the OD process.  

 

Salary negotiations 

The Bargaining Forum meeting has been scheduled for 17 February 2020 where parties anticipate 

commencing with salary negotiation for 2020/21. The PSA appreciates the inputs from members on 

the salary demands to be placed this year. Members will be informed as soon as parties have agreed 

on how the process will unfold.   
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